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Recommended
Action

27. BUSINESS AFFAIRS RECOMMENDATIONS

Subject 27.1 Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) - The University of Akron
Meeting Feb 10, 2025 - REGULAR BOARD MEETING

Category 27. BUSINESS AFFAIRS RECOMMENDATIONS

Type Information

I wish to recommend entering into a Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) between the Akron Public Schools and The
University of Akron to offer a Sterile Processing/Central Service Tech program for students enrolled at East CLC,
Garfield CLC and North High School's medical pathways, which is a field dedicated to supporting the healthcare
industry with supplies and equipment. The program teaches students the sterilization practices that will prepare them
to become a Certified Sterile Processing and Distribution Technician with topics that include: microbiology, infection
control, decontamination, manual and mechanical cleaning, instrument inspection and assembly, sterilization
procedures and methods, sterile storage, inventory control, material management and distribution. The class format
includes lecture, demonstration and practice and upon completion, students will be eligible to take the Certification
Board for Sterile Processing and Distribution (CBSPD) Exam.

The total cost not to exceed of $30,000.00 includes participant materials, textbooks and certification exam, to be
charged to Fund 001-0000 (General Fund).

This supports Cornerstone - #2. Academic Achievement; Objective - #6. Increase the percentage of scholars who
earn at least one point on the College, Career, Workforce and Military Readiness (CCWMR) (ACT, WebXams, Industry-
based Credentials, etc.) component of the Ohio School Report Card; Initiative - #3. College and Career Academies to
transform learning by providing engaging experiences that extend beyond the classroom and make learning relevant
while developing scholar agency.

If there are any questions, please contact Marcie Ebright, Dr. Tamea Caver, or the Superintendent.

Subject 27.2 Academic Entertainment, Inc. - Service Contract - Betty Jane CLC (Grant
Funded)

Meeting Feb 10, 2025 - REGULAR BOARD MEETING

Category 27. BUSINESS AFFAIRS RECOMMENDATIONS

Type Information

I wish to recommend entering into a service contract for one (1) student assembly, Once Upon a Toon, which provides
a platform for students to engage with diverse cultures and perspectives for students at Betty Jane CLC on March 20,
2025, with Academic Entertainment, Inc., total cost not to exceed $2,495.00, to be charged to Fund 272-2524 (Title

).

This supports Cornerstone - #1. Culture of Safety and Belonging; Objective - #3. Increase the number of APS families
experiencing a positive and affirming culture in schools; Initiative - #2. Be Kind 330.

If there are any questions, please contact Keith Liechty-Clifford, or the Superintendent.
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